
 

From the
Office of the Mayor

Mayor Sakbun with the student delegation from

Terre Haute's Sister City, Tajimi, Japan.

 
Welcome to the monthly newsletter from The Office of the Mayor, curated by MayorWelcome to the monthly newsletter from The Office of the Mayor, curated by Mayor
Brandon Sakbun himself. This newsletter highlights upcoming city events, streetBrandon Sakbun himself. This newsletter highlights upcoming city events, street
closures, city project updates, public safety information, and whatever else Mayorclosures, city project updates, public safety information, and whatever else Mayor
Brandon thinks you all, the citizens, should be informed of.Brandon thinks you all, the citizens, should be informed of.

"This was a month full of progress for our city. We broke ground on a new recovery
housing unit, an affordable housing project, the new Goodwill Excel Center, and
continued to improve infrastructure across our city. You may notice the increased
construction throughout the city. Please remember to drive safely around all work
sites.

We lost two servant leaders this month with the passing of former Police Chiefs Ray
Watts and John Plasse. Please keep their families in your thoughts and prayers. Our
community is indebted to them for their years of sacrifice and service. "

-Mayor Brandon Sakbun

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=42EdHD778XQ&t=367s
https://www.terrehaute.in.gov/mayors-office/ordinances-updates
https://terrehaute.in.gov/311-non-emergency-citizen-contact-center.html
http://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=82a1d078-a1fb-4b59-b72f-4bb7f866737b


Welcome to the first episode of Monday's with the Mayor's Staff! These episodes will
feature different staff members working for the City of Terre Haute.

This week Terre Haute's Human Relations Director AT Ryan is joined by Terre
Haute's Communications Intern, Kate Pfaff. They discuss the recent visit from Terre
Haute's sister City, Tajimi Japan.

-Mayor Brandon Sakbun

 
 

AUGUST CITY EVENTSAUGUST CITY EVENTS

Check out what city events areCheck out what city events are

happening this month in Terrehappening this month in Terre

Haute!Haute!

Event ListEvent List

https://terrehaute.in.gov/events


Mayor Brandon attended a

groundbreaking for a 40 unit income

based housing project on 4th St.

This project turns a vacant lot into

housing thanks to the state's low

income housing tax credit, private

developers, and funds from the

American Rescue Plan Act.

AUGUST STREETAUGUST STREET
CLOSURESCLOSURES

​
Click Click Here Here to view all of the plannedto view all of the planned

street closures within the city limitsstreet closures within the city limits

for the month of June.*for the month of June.*

*For additional Street closure

information please follow our City of

Terre Haute Facebook page.

The Terre Haute Community Band

performing at Fairbanks Park on the

4th of July preceding the firework

show.

TERRE TOWN TOWN HALL

Mayor Brandon Sakbun and representatives
from Indiana American Water met with Terre
Town residents last week to provide details on
how the neighborhood could sign up to
connect to public utility water. This is a limited-
time opportunity with funding from the City of
Terre Haute available to help cover connection
costs if the majority of residents agree to
connect.

If you're a Terre Town resident, we want to
hear from you! LearnLearn more and share your
interest in joining the community effort to
secure reliable, high-quality water service for
everyone. Let's come together and make this
essential upgrade a reality!

https://terrehaute.in.gov/mayors-office/august-street-closures
https://terrehaute.in.gov/departments/engineering/may-street-closures
https://www.terretownconnect.com/?fbclid=IwY2xjawEYn4FleHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHVJ8MbbP-EMpi-K4ewtHE8qW-y3eEvsmWxBqUAqc2DaQpjdr9A9wj7jHaQ_aem_Rt5ar1IppDFGrEa36iDl-A


Mayor Sakbun attended a ribbon

cutting for one of our housing

projects partnered with Thrive West

Central.

Mayor Sakbun attended the

groundbreaking of the Excel Center

on July, 31st.

We said goodbye to the Mayor's Office
summer intern this past week. Austin helped
update sections of the city code, spent time
working on constituent services, and spent
hours volunteering around the community. He
is a two-time graduate of ISU and will be
starting a PhD program at the University of
Oklahoma this fall. We hope to see him back in
Terre Haute upon completion of his PhD!

-Mayor Brandon Sakbun



 

IMPROVEMENTS AROUND OUR CITY
 

MEDIAN MAINTENANCE

BEFOREBEFORE AFTERAFTER

 

GRAFFITI CLEANUP

BEFOREBEFORE AFTERAFTER



BEFOREBEFORE AFTERAFTER

BEFOREBEFORE AFTERAFTER

 
LARGE ITEM ROUND UP



The Large Item Round-Up filled up all 5 of our dumpsters.

Way to go Terre Haute! Look out for information on our

City-Wide Fall Clean-Up soon!

Volunteers and employees helped dispose of large items, clean our curbs/inlets, and
remove graffiti. Remember to use the 311 system when you set items or limbs out for
pick up. We noticed a lot of items were not reported and simply dumped. It is
unacceptable to dump large items and trash in our city.
Let's keep working together to clean up Terre Haute!

A special thank you to United Way Neighbors Helping Neighbors, Terre Haute Street
Department, Code Enforcement, and our city interns for their help today!

 
Do you want to see more public art murals around Terre Haute?

YesYes

NoNo

 
 

STREET RESTRIPING
 

https://campaignlp.constantcontact.com/forms/response?id=NhqsfxeYKwpHlgX39YBjixFmeH3eO8r7BAFpi9yrY60MH6ungLbIA95gLpJzMiEXzGylouQy2LCI5itPq9iPx6G06R0CwwxOrfLo-ZKEv07eU-PP4u4QPxuBMF_sYzBdgKV9XN0tLbjtKkoCzD_bIeHI--IV6yXV7a3sVnEC4GQCYx7_1MLRPG3GlHjqNtEzuzWk_BooTyXFYMefTsr-aw&encVer=1&c=&ch=
https://campaignlp.constantcontact.com/forms/response?id=NhqsfxeYKwpHlgX39YBjixFmeH3eO8r7BAFpi9yrY60MH6ungLbIA95gLpJzMiEXzGylouQy2LCI5itPq9iPx6G06R0CwwxOrfLo-ZKEv07eU-PP4u4QPxuBMF_sYzBdgKV9XN0tLbjtKkoCzD_bIeHI--IV6yXV7a3sVnEC4GQCYx7_1MLRPG3GlHjqNtEzuzWk_BooTyXXN6S9LkQxSg&encVer=1&c=&ch=


The new school year is just around the

corner!

 
Our city Streets Department is working hard to get our streets safe and ready for the
start of the school year. The Vigo County School Corporation has been a strong
partner with the city as we work to protect the children in our community.

While we acknowledge there are several improvements needed from the city's end
regarding sidewalks and crosswalks, we are happy to have taken positive steps
forward this summer for our kids.







"Join me in person for a leisurely walk around our beautiful parks and trails while we discuss our city,
plans, and hang out! Let's all take STEPS to improve the public health in our community."

-Mayor Brandon

 



OUR CITY RECYCLING LOCATION IS NOWOUR CITY RECYCLING LOCATION IS NOW
ACCEPTING GLASS!ACCEPTING GLASS!

 
THE STREETS DEPARTMENT LOCATED AT 1329 Deming StreetTHE STREETS DEPARTMENT LOCATED AT 1329 Deming Street
Terre Haute, IN 47807 IS NOW ACCEPTING GLASS!Terre Haute, IN 47807 IS NOW ACCEPTING GLASS!

 





​311 Citizen Contact Center311 Citizen Contact Center

Do you have a municipal issue to
report? Large item pickup at your city
residence? Contact 311! A FREE FREE city
resource.

How to contactHow to contact  | What can I report?What can I report?

 
 

CITY OF TERRE HAUTECITY OF TERRE HAUTE
         

 
City of Terre Haute | 17 Harding Ave | Terre Haute, IN 47807 US

Unsubscribe | Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice

https://terrehaute.in.gov/311-non-emergency-citizen-contact-center.html
https://terrehaute.in.gov/media/files/311-informational-graphic.jpg/view
https://www.facebook.com/TerreHauteMayor
https://twitter.com/City_TerreHaute
https://www.youtube.com/@cityofterrehaute1015
https://terrehaute.in.gov/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/61286297/
http://www.constantcontact.com/legal/about-constant-contact
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